
 

 

 

NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

 

The Department of Administrative and Financial Services, Bureau of 

General Services, wishes to procure marine engineering services for 

repairs and improvements to the causeway serving Mackworth Island, 

Falmouth, Maine.    Qualifications packages are due at 2:00 p.m. on 

August 8, 2024, to bgs.architect@maine.gov. 

 

The project addresses repairs and improvements due to damage from 

past storm events, and resiliency of the causeway to future sea level rise, 

storm surge, and storm conditions. 

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. 


